
Sayyid Ammar al-Hakim Meets with the Kuwaiti Prime Minister, Mr. Jaber al-
Mubarak

 

As part of his visit to Kuwait, Sayyid Ammar al-Hakim, head of the Islamic Supreme Council of

Iraq, met on Sunday, 2/2/2014, with the Kuwaiti Prime Minister, Sheikh Jaber al-Mubarak in the

latter's office in Kuwait. During the meeting, both sides discussed the political situation in

the region and the bilateral relations between Iraq and Kuwait to serve the best interest of

both neighboring and brother peoples.


